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Today, it is more important than ever for communities to rally 
behind their local schools and support students in their 
endeavors.  The Soldotna United Methodist Church and Our 
Lady of the Angels Catholic Church are to be commended for 
their interest and concern for our local students and schools. 
 
For millions of students across America, the availability of a 
nutritious breakfast at school is the important start to a 
successful learning day.  Students on the Kenai Peninsula are no 
exception.  Starting in the 1999-2000 school year, a group of 
selfless and compassionate adults from the Soldotna United 
Methodist Church and Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Church 
saw a need for a school breakfast program and joined together 
to provide breakfast for the students of Kenai Alternative High 
School. 
 
The students have not only been given the opportunity to 
consume thousands of nutritious breakfasts, but they have also 
gained a respect for the individuals providing the nourishment.  
The students have learned that they can rely on the volunteers; 
their positive influence cannot be overstated. 
 
The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Board of 
Education is honored to have quality volunteers working in our 
schools.  We extend public recognition for outstanding service 
to the school district.  Thank you! 
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